
  THE MILLENNIUM SCHOOL, BATHINDA  
Ref. No. TMS / B 24 – 25 / INFO 048                                                     Date: 29th Aug 2024 

Dear Parent / Guardians, 

Kindly note the following instructions 

PFM for classes DR to R2F has been scheduled on Saturday i.e. 31st Aug 2024 with following 

allotted schedule:  

 

S.No Roll No.  Time 

1  1 To 11 08:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 

2 12 To 22 09:45 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. 

 

 

Thanks & Regards 

  
Ms. Neha Sehgal 
Principal 
The Millennium School, Bathinda 

  


